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July 27th, 2018 

 

To: Oregon State Director 

 

From:  Dave Warnack, Deputy Forest Supervisor and Elizabeth Burghard, District Manager  

 

Subject: 24-Hour Preliminary Report 

 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS PRELIMINARY AND SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

 

Location:  South Umpqua Complex, Umpqua National Forest and Medford BLM  

 

Date of Occurrence: July 26, 2018 

 

Time of Occurrence: Approximately 2400 

 

Activity: Wildland Fire Suppression  

 

Number of Injuries: 0 

 

Number of Fatalities: 0 

 

Property Damage:  damage to non-federal contract operated water tender 

 

Narrative: A water tender assigned to the South Umpqua Complex Fire was traveling on an unpaved road and 

rolled backwards off the road and resulting in the vehicle rolling on its side.  The vehicle came to a rest on the 

driver’s side.   

 

There was only one crew member, that individual was transported back to base camp.  There were no injuries.  

 

 

Cc: John Giller 

 

                                


